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Mercy,r 

03/23/2020 

Colleen Carol Casey 

Mercy Hospital 
Nuclear Medicine Department 

1235 E Cherokee 
Springfield, MO 65804 

417-820-2865 
fax 417-820-7865 

www.mercy.net 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Ms. Casey, 

This letter is intended to request two items that were discussed on a recent phone 
conversation with you. Could you please send a copy for our records of the tie down letters 
associated with Material License No. 24-00866·02? In addition, we would like to request 
that Nick Lannutti be removed from all parts of the license in which he is listed, as he has 
resigned his position with Mercy. This would include Subitem Nos. 11.A, 12.D, 12.E, 14, and 
15. . 

lf you have any further questions or clar1flcat1ons about this matter, please do not hesitate 
to contact Jesse Whitlock by.email or phone at (417) 820-7705. 

Sincerely, 

· Ron Saltsgaver 
Administrative Director, Radiology Services 
Mercy Hospital Springfield 

~ ~~~,'1 
License No. 24-00866-02 
Docket No. 030·02285 
Control No. 617945 

M,rcy contin11es the tradition of the Sisters of M1rr;y In meeting communlG' heci/th n,eds across a s,ven atate area. 

RECEIVED MAR 2 4 2020 




